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 To: Chief Financial Officers 
 
From: Gerard J. Schmith, Director Revenue and Regulation Compliance 
 
Date: August 3, 2020 
 
Re: FY 2021 Uncompensated Care Fund Payments 
 
Effective July 1, 2020, your hospital received a rate adjustment from the 
Commission.  As part of that rate adjustment, your hospital’s monthly payment 
to/from the Uncompensated Care Fund (UCC) was recalculated.  Under the 
terms of the UCC Pool funding agreement, your hospital will begin 
receiving/paying this new monthly payment effective September 1, 2020.  On the 
attached schedule, you will find your hospital’s payment to/from the UCC Fund.    
 
For those hospitals receiving payments from the UCC fund, these payments will 
be electronically transferred by the State of Maryland during the first week of 
each month.  For those hospitals where payment is due to the fund, Staff would 
like to remind hospitals that payments are to be made on or before the 5th 
business day of each month.  The Commission will impose a penalty of 5% on all 
late payments unless an extension is granted pursuant to the State Finance and 
Procurement Article, Title 3, Subtitle 3, Annotated Code of Maryland. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 410-765-2578 or via e-mail to 
jerry.schmith@maryland.gov. 



  

 

 


